
May 20, 2024 

 

 

Michael Schaffner 

1694 Pinebark Place 

Twinsburg, Ohio 44087 

 

 

Regarding: Ohio HB 73 

 

 

Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank you for 

hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider Protection Act. 

 

1) My wife was denied Ivermectin by CVS Pharmacy and ended up in the hospital. 

2) I acquired Ivermectin for myself and DID NOT end up in the hospital. 

3) The W.H.O. has absolutely NO jurisdiction over my life or the medical decisions I make for my 

own body. Neither can that right be signed away by the Governor of Ohio nor the President of 

the United States. I do not, have not, and will not yield the rights I am privileged to under the 

United States Constitution as an American citizen to any person, entity, or government, be it 

foreign or domestic. 

 

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Schaffner 


